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May 10, 2023

Dear Jeremiah,

I am writing to encourage you to vote NO on the proposed Easton Truck Stop. This is a very
bad idea. This is a business that will destroy our town. We don't need the drugs and
prostitution that come along with a business like this. There are also environmental reasons as
well as infrastructure reasons. If you really care about the people in Easton you will say NO
to this business.

Sincerely,

Jay Berline
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